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NOTIFICATION 

 

With reference to Departmental Advertisement No. DHFW-3/VACANCY/2021-

22/8095-02, dated 16th Nov. 2022 which was duly published on 18th November, 2022 titled 

“Advertisement” under Directorate of Health & Family Welfare, it is to inform that the 

advertisement published in print media is being withdrawn for administrative review as per the 

directives of the Government Letter no. HFW(A)12/149/2022 dated 21.11.2022. 

 

 

    This is for general information. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

(DR. K. VIKATO KINIMI) 

Principal Director 

Directorate of Health & Family Welfare 

Nagaland: Kohima. 

 


